From: Office of Care Coordination <carecoordination@ocgov.info>

Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2023 9:06 AM

**Subject:** Cancellation Notice: Coordinated Entry System Steering Committee



## Cancellation Notice: Coordinated Entry System Steering Committee

The Coordinated Entry System Steering Committee meeting scheduled for Wednesday, January 3, 2024, has been cancelled.

The next Coordinated Entry System Steering Committee meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 6, 2024, at 2:00 p.m.

To view the most recent Coordinated Entry System data, please refer to the County-Wide Performance Metrics Update provided during the December 1, 2023 meeting of the Housing Opportunities Committee meeting.

If you have any questions, please contact <a href="mailto:CareCoordination@ocgov.com">CareCoordination@ocgov.com</a>

SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:

Manage Preferences | Unsubscribe | Help